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TO ALL CONCERNED
ENTITIES FROM THE COMMERCIAL, INDUSTRIAL, 
TRANSPORT, RESIDENTIAL, AND GOVERNMENT SECTORS: 
 
Greetings from the Energy Family! 
 
The Department of Energy (DOE) recognizes the efforts being made by our stakeholders on ensuring sustainable, sufficient,
accessible, and reasonably priced energy. Through the Republic
Act No. 11285 or the Energy Efficiency and Conservation (EEC) Act,
the DOE has always in the forefront on making energy efficiency and conservation the nation’s way of life. The EEC Act likewise
provides avenue for the recognition of best practices for EEC
and promotion of energy management systems which can be replicated
among the commercial, industrial, transport, residential, and government sectors. 
 
The Energy Efficiency Excellence (EEE) Awards is an annual event conducted by the DOE to recognize the outstanding
achievements and best practices of the buildings, industries, groups,
individuals, and the government sector in implementing EEC in
their respective facilities. The EEE Award aims
to promote exemplary energy management systems in all buildings including local and
government facilities and adopt innovative energy management approaches into policies, guidelines, and
initiatives.  
  
In order to participate on this year’s EEE Awards, all interested entities are required to submit an Expression of Interest
Form and
accomplished the Self-Assessment Tool which can be accessed through
https://bit.ly/EEE-Awards-2022-SAT
not later than 22 July
2022. The DOE Validation Committee will notify all shortlisted entries via email on
12 August 2022. Only those who will receive the
notification from the DOE will be accepted as finalist for the EEE Awards 2022. 
 
If you are considered as one of the shortlisted entries, the DOE will request for a full paper submission which will be based on the
criteria that will be forwarded by the DOE later
on. This shall become the basis for the final judging and determination of this year’s
EEE Awardees.You may refer to the attached documents for more information.  
 
Should you have any questions or clarifications you may e-mail
doe.epmpd@gmail.com or call
us through telephone number 8479 –
2900 loc. 214 / 275. 
 
We look forward to your participation. 
 
Best regards,

EE&C Program Management and Technology Promotion Division (EPMPD)
Energy Utilization Management Bureau (EUMB)
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Disclaimer:


The information contained in this communication is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and other parties authorized
to receive it. It may contain confidential or legally privileged communication. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure,
copying, distribution or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this
communication in error, please
notify us immediately by responding to this e-mail and then immediately delete it from your system. Opinions contained in this
e-mail or any of its attachments do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the Department of Energy (DOE).
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